
 

December 10, 2012                                                                                Ald. Joe Davis, Sr.    
                    (414) 286-3787 

 

MEDIA ADVISORY 
 

 Alderman Davis to discuss new details in 
FPC’s officer reinstatement case 

 

Milwaukee Alderman Joe Davis, Sr., will hold a news conference this afternoon at 
12:30 p.m. in the City Hall rotunda to address the Fire and Police Commission’s 
decision to reconsider the reinstatement of fired police officer Richard Schoen. Alderman 
Davis will also discuss new details in the case. 

Fire and Police Commission members have scheduled a meeting for 8:30 a.m. Tuesday 
morning to reconsider their decision to reduce Officer Schoen’s termination to a 60-day 
suspension from the Milwaukee Police Department. Police Chief Edward Flynn fired 
Schoen for excessive use of force after squad car video showed Schoen punching an 
uncooperative woman who was handcuffed in the back of his squad car. 

 

What:      Alderman Davis news conference 

                                   When:      12:30 p.m. Monday, December 10, 2012 

Where:     City Hall – first floor rotunda 
       200 E. Wells. St. 
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